COURSE ANNOUNCEMENT
NEUROSCIENCE GRADUATE PROGRAM

Current Issues in Systems and Cognitive Neuroscience
ME: 440.813

System and Cognitive Neuroscience are concerned with relation the structure and function of the nervous system to behavior.  Areas of study include computation in single neurons and networks of neurons, object recognition, reconstructing space, making decisions, moving, and perceiving stimuli.  This course surveys recent debates in some of these areas.
Each week, an instructor assigns two or more papers, chosen to highlight timely questions or opposing points of view.  A pair of students presents the papers and leads a debate over the relative merits of the conflicting viewpoints.  The format is flexible, but should lean heavily on a “chalk talk” format, in which the presenters outline the relevant background, describe key points of the papers, and speculate about how further progress could be made.  At the end of the course, students submit a paper about a de4bate (one not presented during the course), written in the style of an opinion piece with sufficient references.  

The course director is Jeremiah Cohen
Participating Faculty: Jeremiah Cohen, Chris Fetsch, Jim Knierim, Dan O’Connor, Kristina Nielsen, Solange Brown, Ed Connor.
Students must have completed Neuroscience and Cognition II or have permission of course director.
